
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
(CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR 

MORE DETAILS) 

• SINGAPORE AIRSHOW 2018 

FEBRUARY 12-14 

• CANADIAN DEFENCE 

TECHNOLOGY ROADSHOW 

MARCH 5-8 

• FLIGHT 24 (LETHBRIDGE) 

WEEKLY BREAKFAST EVERY 

SATURDAY MORNING AT 

0730 

MEMBERS CORNER 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 

 

HAVE AN EVENT YOU WOULD LIKE 

FEATURED IN OUR NEXT QUARTERLY 

NEWSLETTER OR ON OUR WEBSITE?   

 

PLEASE SEND YOUR REQUEST TO 

INFO@ALBERTAAVIATIONCOUNCIL.COM 

SUBJECT: NEWSLETTER 

OPPORTUNITIES 
 

 

CANADA SUMMER JOB GRANTS 
Are you hoping to hire a student for the summer?  The Canada Summer Jobs Grant is a great way to supplement a student’s 
salary.  Employers from the not-for-profit, public and private sector may apply for wage contributions under the Canada 
Summer Jobs initiative.  Private Sector Employers (must have 50 or fewer full time employees across Canada).  Deadline 
for application is Friday, February 2, 2018. 

 
ALBERTA STEP PROGRAM (SUMMER TEMPORARY EMPLOYMENT PROGRAM) 

STEP is a 4 - 16 week wage subsidy program that provides funding to eligible Alberta employers to hire high school or post-
secondary students into summer jobs from May to August.  If you apply to the Canada Summer Jobs Grant and are accepted, 
you are not able to access this program.  Deadline for application is Friday, February 9, 2018. 

 

CCAA 
CCAA invites members of the Canadian Aviation and Aerospace industry and education community to consider working with 
CCAA on the CCAA Accelerated Assessment Project. 
 

POSSIBLE PROJECT FUNDING 
Labour Market Partnerships (LMP) is a program element under the Workforce Partnerships Program.  It is intended to 
enhance workplace human resource development and labour market adjustment strategies through community 
partnerships. The LMP program is designed to identify, develop and support projects with industry, organizations and 
community groups with common labour market needs. 

 

AIRBUS INQUIRY 
We have been advised of an Airbus inquiry for the purposes of sourcing suppliers and engaging in research and development 
for the following expertise.  Airbus is looking for Alberta firms who have capacity, interest and ability to deliver in a number 
of areas related to FWSAR CC-295 program.  For more information, visit our website under “News”.  Deadline is Thursday, 
February 8, 2018. 
 

For more information on these and other such opportunities, please visit our website at 
www.albertaaviationcouncil.com and head to the “News” section. 

 

January, February, March 2018 

FROM THE BOARD 

MEMBERSHIP 

RENEWAL! 

Annual Memberships have come 

due.  If you haven’t renewed 

already, please consider 

renewing through our website 

members area using your email. 
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